
 
 
 
Notice to NGX.com Site Visitors : Major Site Enhancement Coming Soon 
 
March 22, 2007 
 
As part of NGX’s dedication to continual service improvement, we are pleased to 
announce a major enhancement of the NGX web site. In the coming days, NGX will 
unveil a new look and navigation that will significantly improve the NGX.com 
experience. 
 
New features will include: 

• A new visual design and content structure, allowing greater clarity and flexibility 
in navigating ngx.com. 

• Expanded content for those who want to learn more about NGX, including a 
“Frequently Asked Questions” section and glossary. 

• An enhanced description of NGX products in a new “Contracts Listed” section, 
including a complete listing and details of all hubs, product types and screen 
mnemonics. 

• A home page “Feature” section highlighting recent or forthcoming NGX 
developments. 

 
Some existing content will be relocated in keeping with the enhanced navigation: 

• All password-protected content, previously available in the Member and AMV 
areas, will be consolidated into a new “Secure Area” accessible from a homepage 
drop-down menu. 

• Commonly-accessed pages like Indices, Market Statistics and Settlement Prices 
will all be found in an integrated “Market Data/Indices” section. 

• A new “Customer Resources” section will incorporate information previously 
found in the Operations section, such as the holiday schedule and noon day rate. 

 
It should be noted that URLs for existing external links to specific pages will remain 
valid. 
 
We look forward to providing you with the benefits of these site improvements.  
 
Questions and comments may be directly to the NGX Operations Desk at 403.974.HELP 
(4357) or ops@ngx.com.   


